

Main Road, Smalley Derbyshire DE7 6EF 01332 880317

## Headteacher - Mrs K Mason



March 2022

Dear Parents,

As you are probably aware, next Friday 18th March 2022 is Red Nose Day!

We are always keen to support this charity at Richardson Endowed as it makes such a positive impact on so many lives. This year, Comic Relief have also stated that some of the Red Nose Day donations will be used to support people fleeing the war in Ukraine. I know a number of you are keen to support families who are at risk.

As always, we aim to give our children here at Richardson Endowed a voice and the School Council have decided that they will hold a cake sale on Friday 18<sup>th</sup> March (Red Nose Day) to raise money for this most worthy charity. Please send cake donations to the class teacher on Friday morning (polite reminder we are a nut free school). Cakes will be on sale for 50p each at morning break time, please send the correct money in with your child if they would like to purchase a cake.

If you wish to donate to Comic Relief then please do so via the link below. <a href="https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6719">https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6719</a>

Your children are welcome to wear any red nose day accessories which are on sale but on this occasion, we are expecting the children in full school uniform/PE uniform as usual.

Kind regards

Mrs K Mason Headteacher



